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January 25, 2013

Timothy R. Rogers, CEO
South Carolina Home Care Association
3101 Industrial Drive, Suite 204
Raleigh, NC 27609

Dear Mr. Rogers:

I am writing to request a nomination to represent the South Carolina Home Care Association on the 
statewide Advisory Council for the Alzheimer’s Resource Coordination Center (ARCC). The ARCC 
was created pursuant to Article 3, Section 44-36-310 of the South Carolina Code of Laws, to improve 
the quality of life for persons with Alzheimer’s disease and related disorders, their families and 
caregivers through planning, education, coordination, advocacy, service system development and 
communication. Our administration has changed, as has our legislation (Section 44-36-330, as 
amended), which now calls for the ARCC to be supported by an advisory council appointed by the 
Lieutenant Governor, to include a representative from the South Carolina Home Care Association. 
Please provide a resume or curriculum vita for the individual placed in nomination as soon as possible.

The Advisory Council serves an important role in coordination of services and in development of 
recommendations regarding public policies related to Alzheimer’s disease. If you have any questions 
please contact Anne W olf at (803) 734-9919.

Sincerely,

Tony Kester
Director

BY:
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